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MINUTES OF THE MONDAY, AUGUST 8, 2022, 
PROBATION COMMITTEE MEETING 

MONDAY, AUGUST 8, 2022 

9:05 a.m. The State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy convened in the Hearing Room, 17th Floor, of 
the Vern Riffe Center for Government and the Arts, 77 South High Street, Columbus, 
Ohio, for a public meeting, with the following members present: 

Rich Miller, RPh, Presiding; Jeff Huston, RPh; and T.J. Grimm, RPh. 

Also present were Sharon Maerten-Moore, Chief Legal Counsel; Ashley Gilbert, Senior 
Legal Counsel; Kathryn Lewis, Legal Administrator. 

9:06 a.m. Ms. Maerten-Moore provided an update on Pharmacists who have completed their 
contracts with the Pharmacist Rehabilitation Organization (PRO) and whose licenses 
had been restored to “Active-In Good Standing”—including Crystal Zheng, Joseph 
Merrill, Lisette Schuette, and Emily Eppley. 

9:06 a.m. Ms. Gilbert provided an update on a Probationer who had failed to comply with the 
terms of their Board Order. The Probation Committee determined that Ms. Gilbert 
should contact the Probationer and provide her with a warning. 

9:14 a.m. Jordan Breitigam made his sixth appearance before the Probation Committee to 
remain in compliance with the terms of his Board Order dated June 21, 2017.  

9:21 a.m. Kenneth Smith made his second bi-annual appearance before the Probation 
Committee to remain in compliance with the terms of his Board Order dated August 
12, 2021. 

9:28 a.m. The business of the meeting thus finished, the meeting was adjourned. 
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